
Join Us to Discuss the Future  
of Knoxville’s Sidewalks!

The City of Knoxville is undertaking 
a comprehensive study of the City’s 
sidewalk system in order to identify 
places where new or improved 
sidewalks or crosswalks are needed.

For persons with disabilities requiring special assistance, please contact 
the City of Knoxville ADA Coordinator’s Office at (865) 215-2034.

June 13
5:00pm-7:00pm

June 19
5:00pm-7:00pm

June 20
5:00pm-7:00pm

Deane Hill  
Recreation Center

7400 Deane Hill Drive NW

South Doyle Middle School 
(Library)

3900 Decature Drive

Christenberry  
Recreation Center

931 Oglewood Avenue

Burlington Branch Library
4614 Asheville Highway

Larry Cox Senior Center
3109 Ocoee Trail

Cumberland Estates  
Recreation Center
4529 Silverhill Drive

When & Where
The purpose of the workshop is to introduce the goals and 
objectives of the study and provide an opportunity for you 
to identify barriers to pedestrian travel, suggest solutions, 
and recommend priorities.

The City is hosting six workshops over three nights—
please attend the public workshop most convenient for 
you! The workshops will be open house. Arrive when you 
can and stay as long as you want.


